
    Town of Aurora Highway Department 
                        251 Quaker Road, East Aurora, New York, 14052 

 

CERTIFICATE OF HIGHWAY/CULVERT CLOSURE 

EAST FILLMORE AVENUE CULVERT/BRIDGE 

TOWN OF AURORA 

January 24, 2023 until further notice 

David M. Gunner, Superintendent of Highway 

 

This CERTIFICATE OF HIGHWAY (CULVERT) CLOSURE shall continue to meet the 

requirements of Section 104 of the New York State Highway Law.  The East Fillmore 

culvert/bridge located in the Village of East Aurora, Town of Aurora, shall be closed to all 

traffic on January 24, 2023 until further notice due to deterioration of the structural 

components of the culvert/bridge. 

All thru traffic will need to seek alternate routes while the culvert/bridge is closed.  A 

signed detour utilizing local roads will not be in place. 

Additional information may be obtained by contacting the Aurora Highway Department at 

(716) 652-4050 or emailing dgunner@townofaurora.com. 

 

 

David M. Gunner 

Superintendent of Highways 

Town of Aurora 

mailto:dgunner@townofaurora.com

